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          6th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you have had an enjoyable summer. We are really excited to be welcoming all of the children 

back to school tomorrow at the start of the new school year, as well as extending a very warm 

welcome to all of our new children and their families. The school gates will open at the usual time of 

8.40am and as before the whole perimeter of the school will be open, so that you can enter the 

school grounds by the most convenient gate. Please do make use of the car park and drop off (KS2 

pupils) to avoid as much traffic on the road as possible. Registration will take place at 8.55am 

promptly so please do make sure that children are in school by this time at the latest, anyone arriving 

after this time will need to use the front entrance. 

Over this week, our website and class pages will be updated by class teachers, in order for you to see 

what will be learnt this half term, the key knowledge that we hope the children will retain and also 

expectations with regard to home learning. In addition to this, each class will be holding a brief 

information session for parents/carers in their classrooms next week, from 3.25pm. These will be an 

opportunity to meet the teacher, run through routines and to share other important information. The 

days for these are as follows: 

• Acorns (R) - date to be confirmed when all the children have started full time. 

• Seedlings (Y1) – Monday 12th September 

• Buds (Y2) – Tuesday 13th September 

• Young Oaks (Y3) - Tuesday 13th September 

• Bur Oaks (Y4) – Wednesday 14th September 

• Red Oaks (Y5) – Friday 16th September 

• Mighty Oaks (Y6) – Thursday 15th September 
 

We will also share the slides from these sessions on our website for anyone that is unable to make the 

meetings. 

Clubs will begin in the week beginning 19th September and we will get information out about these at 

the end of this week. 

I look forward to catching up with you all over the coming week. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr David Hick 

Headteacher      


